
 
 

                                                  
 

 

April 10, 2024 

To: Mayor and Members of Council      

From: Sheryl M.M. Long, City Manager                        

Subject:   Appointment to the Urban Forestry Advisory Board: Scott Beuerlein 

 

The City Manager hereby recommends the appointment of Scott Beuerlein to the Urban 

Forestry Advisory Board under the “Green Industry Representative” qualifications. Mr. 

Beuerlein’s resume is attached for your consideration.  

 

Scott’s appointment will be for a term of four years from the day of approval by the 

Council.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment 

 

Cc: Jason Barron, Director, Cincinnati Park Board 

Crystal Courtney, Division Manager, Cincinnati Park Board 

Robin Hunt, Urban Forestry Supervisor, Cincinnati Park Board  

 


